
TOWN OF LAKEVILLE 
Selectmen’s Meeting Minutes  

March 5, 2007 
 
 

On March 5, 2007, the Board of Selectmen held a Special Meeting at the Town Offices.  The 
meeting was called to order at 9:40 AM.  Present were Selectman Yeatts, Selectmen Evirs, and 
Town Administrator Rita Garbitt. 
 
Request to use Old Town House-Lakeville Brownie Girl Scout Troop #59 
 
Chairman Yeatts read the request from the Brownie Girl Scout Troop #59 to use the Old Town 
House to sell Girl Scout cookies. 
 
Upon a motion made by Selectmen Evirs and with Chairman Yeatts stepping down to second 
and stepping back up to vote, the Board  
 

VOTED: To allow the Lakeville Brownie Girl Scout Troop #59 to use the Old 
Town House on March 10, 2007  from 10AM to 3PM to sell Girl Scout 
cookies. 
Unanimous in favor 

 
Letter in Support of Watershed Protections 
 
Chairman Yeatts presented a letter she had drafted in support of the “Watershed Connections” 
submitted by the Taunton River Watershed Campaign for a general grant in the “Water’s Role in 
Ecosystem Health” program. 
 
Upon a motion made by Selectmen Evirs and with Chairman Yeatts stepping down to second 
and stepping back up to vote, the Board  
 

VOTED: To forward the Letter of Support from the Chairman to the Massachusetts 
Environmental Trust. 
Unanimous in favor 

 
At 9:50 AM, upon a motion made by Selectmen Evirs and with Chairman Yeatts stepping down 
to second, on a unanimous roll call vote with Chairman Yeatts stepping back up, the Board  
 

VOTED: To enter Executive Session and not return to Open Session for the purpose 
of discussing the Collective Bargaining Agreement with the Fire 
Department. 
Polled Vote: Selectman Evirs – Aye and Selectman Yeatts – Aye 

 
 
 
 
 
 

      Approved on_____________ 
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